
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WCBA NEWS 

Crossover Planning Meeting 
 

Monday, April 12 
9:30 – 11:30 

 
Hillcrest Baptist Church 
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Crossover Overview from Johnny Hunt via Video 

 Evangelism/Invitation by Joel Sutherland (NAMB) 
 Who’s Your One by Jonathan Cantarazo 
 Follow Up by Mark Miller 
 Evangelism Outreach by Steve Pearson 
 Questions and Reminders 
 Encouraging Word by Roc Collins 
 Prayer and Dismissal 

 

 CROSSOVER at SBC Convention 
 

Saturday, June 13  Evangelistic local events 
 
Sunday, June 14     WHO’s Your One Day –  
                                     High Attendance for Middle 
                                     Tennessee Churches 

 
 

 VBS Training 
Hillcrest Baptist Church 

April 20 
6:30 – 8:30 

 
Destinations… 

We want to help you get ready for 
VBS. The training will look a little 
different than in the past with the 

focus on the 2021 material. 
 

 

Associational Bible Drill 
 

Sunday, April 18 
2:00 p.m. 

 

Fall Creek Baptist Church 
 

The Regional drill will be Saturday, 
April 24 at a church yet to be 

determined. 
 
 
 
 

Pastor’s FREE BBQ  
Luncheon Fellowship  

 
Thursday, April 22 

11:30 
 

Mt. Olivet Baptist Church 
Please RSVP. 

 
 

Please join us in 
congratulating 

 
 Don & Deanna Mathis 

 
on their retirement from 
Watertown First Baptist. 

They will be missed!  
 

 

Executive Board 
April 15 11:00 am 

 
Don Owens Building at Immanuel 

 
Don Mathis, preaching 

Deanna Mathis, special music 
 

 
Summer Camps 

 
SIGN UP 

 
Time is NOW 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children’s Camp at Carson Springs 

July 26-30 Cost: $200 

Theme: The Great Shepherd         Psalms 23 

Jesse McKay, camp director 
Brandon Patton, camp pastor 
Jacob Lannom, camp worship leader 
Bradly Vickers, recreation leader 
 

We got the campground to ourselves and are gearing up 
a great week of non-stop activity from Bible study to 
worship to wild and wacky games to swimming. It is our 
kids and leaders intermingling together for a week away 
before the start of school. What a GREAT way to end the 
summer! 
 
Registration and camp details are available at the 
Associational office. 

 

 
100th Celebration 

 
Church Histories – if you have not emailed one 
to the office, please do it. We want to include all 
43 of our Associational churches in the book. 
 

Church descendants – if you are related to one 
of the “originals” or know someone who is, 
please let us know. We want to recognize them 
at the Celebration. 
 

Roc Collins, Preaching 
Mark Caruth, Worship Leader 

Randy Davis, Special Guest 
 

May 23 at First, Lebanon 5:00 – 7:00 
 

Because of Covid and peoples’ concerns 
 this service will be virtual, also. 

 

Encounter Camp 2021 
Cumberland University 

June 28-July 2 
Cost: $150 

Camp to include Bible Study, Worship, Rec, 
Mission Sites, Church Group Time, and  
Night Life.   
 
Contact: Darrin Reynolds or Brenna 
Luttrell 
Darrin.reynolds@immanuelbaptist.com or 
Brenna.Luttrell@immanuelbaptist.com  
 

Summer Day Camps 
 

Simply the Best 
9:00 – 2:00 

Cost: $20 for all 4 days 
 

The best Opening, Individual, Team, and 
Water games of 50 years of day camps with 
Dave Shelley plus Favorite Bible stories and 

Living stories. 
 

Promotional flyers are available at the office 
for ALL day camps. 

 
May 25-28  New Middleton Baptist Church 
June 21-24  Hillcrest Baptist Church 
June 21-24  Cedar Creek Baptist Church 
                       5:30-8:00 Cost $15 for week 
July 5-8       Watertown Ball Park 
July 12-15   Victory Baptist Church 
July 19-22   West Main, Alexandria 
 

WMU Spring Retreat 
 

“That the Whole World May Know” 
May 1st  9:00  Catered Breakfast 

Hope Baptist Church 
 

Speakers: The Worthy Family – 
Missionaries to Italy 

Musical Entertainment 
 

Please RSVP by April 24th for breakfast to  
Peggy Tramel at 615-449-3589 or 

ptramel13589@charter.net or to Cindy Gibbs at 
615-444-8570 or gibbs.davidcindy@gmail.com 

 
The Mission Project will be monetary donations 

for the Vision Fund. 
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Special Needs Picnic 

 

Saturday, May 15   11:00 – 2:00 
 

West Haven Baptist Church 
 

The ballgame continues…plus corn hole 
tournament plus burgers. 

 

 
 

Special Needs VBS and Bowling 
 

Saturday, July 12 
 

We are still working on the details 

REAL  
REVIVAL 

CONFERENCE 
BRINGING US BACK TO THE BIBLE 

 

WHEN 
May 2-8, 2021 

6:30 each night 
(Childcare Provided) 

 

WHERE 
Cedar Grove Baptist Church 

2485 Cedar Grove Rd., Lebanon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WWW.CGBCLEBANONTN.ORG 

 

Carson Springs 
Conference Center 

 

Ministers Getaways 
 

Off Grid Project (Backpacking) April 25-28 
 

Off Grid Project (Fly Fishing) May 2-5 
 

Off Grid Project (Backpacking) August 22-25 
 

Off Grid Project (Backpacking) October 17-20) 
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Special Needs Night at the Jimmy Floyd Center 

 

 

 

 



Wilson County Baptist Association 
P.O. Box 2190 
Lebanon, TN 37088 
615-444-8820 
www.wcbamissions.com 

 

April is going to be an amazing month as we wrap up our school year at CU! We have a BCM worship planned 
at Hillcrest Baptist on the evening of April 11, a noon day lunch April 20, and an outdoor worship April 28 on 
campus at CU. It has been a year of blessings watching our students live out their commitment to Christ on our 
campus. 
Be in prayer for our ministry as we see several walk the graduation line in May. We will also have ten students 
going to Alaska in July to serve as camp counselors at Tanalian Bible Camp. 
I look forward to the Fall where we have an opportunity to get back to an offering of ministry that involves our 
sister churches on our campus. I am greatly thankful for your love and support this school year!!! 
 
Labor On, 
Darrin Reynolds 
1 Corinthians 15:58 
CU BCM Director 
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